Year 3 Curriculum Overview

Maths

Fractions

Measurement: Time

English

The King Who Banned the Dark by Emily Howarth



DT

Drawing peppers in charcoal

Sculpting peppers in clay

Drawing fruit and vegetables in colour

Painting fruit and vegetables

Designing fruit and vegetables

Finishing fruit and vegetables softies on fabric

Science

What is light?

How can we see objects?

What is the difference between night and day?

Which materials are reflective?

How are shadows formed?

How can you change the size of a shadow?

History

The earliest locomotives and railways

The wonder of steam locomotives

The growth of Britain's railways

Railway art

The impact of railways

Locomotive technology

RE

How do Christians show their beliefs in the home?

What do Christians do to show their beliefs at Church?

How and why do different Christians use music in worship?

How and why do different Christians celebrate Holy Communion?

Why do people stand up against injustice because of their religion?

French

A mixture of lessons will be taught this half term according to what we have missed during lockdown.

Computing

A mixture of lessons will be taught this half term according to what we have missed during lockdown.

PSHE

To be able to communicate feelings and respond to others

To be able to recognise and manage different feelings

To recognise different types of bullying

HRE

Where does money come from?

Ways to pay

Money risks

Priorities

Advertising

Keeping Track

Year 3

Spring 2 Newsletter



PE Timetable

	PE Activity	Uniform
Tuesday	Gymnastics	White t-shirt, black
		shorts, pumps or
		trainers
Thursday	Athletics	White t-shirt, black
		shorts, pumps or
		trainers

Important Diary Dates

School closed on Monday 3rd Thursday 6th and Friday 7th May Any other upcoming dates for Year 3 will be sent via a text

Teacher's Message

Finally, we are back in the classroom, I hope you have all had a relaxing Easter break! Well done to everyone for working so hard remotely and being a resilient learner.

We have such an exciting term ahead of us with lots of new topics to learn about, I can't wait to teach them, alongside our trainee teacher Mr. Hanley.

Wellbeing

Your child and your family's wellbeing is very important. Please ensure that you are utilising the resources which we are sending out. Please look at this link on our school website:

https://www.brentnallcommunityprimaryschool.co.uk/wellbei ng-advice/

Thanks for your continued support

Miss Gorton

Home Learning

Your child will receive a reading book on a Monday and this must be returned ONLY on a Thursday – this is to ensure that books are safely taken home/ returned to school, whilst reducing the risk of Covid-19 spread. Spelling homework will be sent home on a Monday and tested on a Friday. We do not require this to be returned to school.

Keep up to date with everything Brentnall related on our Twitter page:



